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ChildFund Alliance is alarmed over reports of atrocities against a large number of civilians, including 
children, in the Syrian city of Aleppo. 

Unicef has reported that children, possibly more than 100, unaccompanied or separated from their 
families, are trapped inside a building under attack in the besieged city. There are also reports that 
forces loyal to the regime of Bashar al-Assad are carrying out extrajudicial killings in areas of the city 
recently reclaimed from the Syrian opposition. 

 
(c) Freedom House, https://www.flickr.com/photos/syriafreedom/8211986232 
“The Syrian government has the responsibility to protect civilians and abide by international 
humanitarian and human rights law, including the Geneva Conventions,” said Meg Gardinier, 
Secretary General of ChildFund Alliance. “ChildFund Alliance joins Unicef in calling on all parties to 
the conflict to allow the safe and immediate evacuation of all children.” 

 

About ChildFund Alliance: ChildFund Alliance is a global network of 11 child-focused development 
organizations working in more than 60 countries around the world. For more than 75 years, our 
members have implemented programs that bring positive outcomes for children from infancy to 
young adulthood. 

Our programs are undertaken in partnership with local communities. For more information about 
ChildFund Alliance, its members and its programs, visit www.childfundalliance.org. 
 


